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Marketing ALERT Bulletin 

MP Series End of Life 
(EOL) 

 
 
To:  All MP Series Users migrating from MP to iMP or uMP 
From:  Artesyn Embedded Power, Marketing Group  
Subject: Replacement Clarification 
Date:  Nov 19, 2018, updated May 31 2019, updated June 24th 2020 
 
Dear valued MP Series customer, 
 
It has come to our attention during the migration of MP to iMP/uMP, that the current iMP4, iMP8 
and uMP series of power supplies are not safety certified to operate at 400Hz input. The iMP1 is 
rated for 400Hz operation for ITE.  If you are migrating from MP to iMP or uMP and operate at 400 
Hz input, please contact your account team for information on 400 Hz input support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Nate Mandelko 
Product Marketing Manager 
Industrial, Medical & Distribution 
Nate.Mandelko@aei.com 
 


